
From: Kevin Taylor <ohotsparky@gmail.com>
To: board@dte.coop, ocmail@dte.org.au, oc@dte.coop, assetmgmt@dte.coop,   Mark 
Rasmussen <mark@dte.coop>
Subject: Market office roof is missing
Date: Wed, 24 Mar 2021 11:51:20 +1100

Dear Directors and members

            Curently John Reid , Marte Kinder and myself are on site .

            It has been very wet and mild here .

            On checking the site looking for the eftpos machine with John
yesterday we noticed that the roof for the market office has come off and
is now laying on the ground .

            This is a second roof to keep it dry as the original roof leaks
!

            Maybe we need a working bee on site this Easter .

      *With love* *Kevin*   0408 772 759
                Wellbeing Rainbow
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